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Askin, Tim

From: David Quadracci <d.quadracci@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, May 12, 2021 8:43 PM
To: Askin, Tim
Subject: Fwd: 21-0673/MI - Easement Project: 2105 E Lafayette Porch Restoration

Hi Tim,  
 
I have received state approval to move forward.  See below.  Could you please tell me the next steps to continue moving 
forward with HPC? 
 
Thanks, 
David 
 
---------- Forwarded message --------- 
From: <drew.barnhart@wisconsinhistory.org> 
Date: Wed, May 12, 2021 at 9:37 AM 
Subject: 21-0673/MI - Easement Project: 2105 E Lafayette Porch Restoration 
To: <d.quadracci@gmail.com> 
 
 
Dear Mr. Quadracci,  
 
We have reviewed the above-referenced project and find that it meets the Secretary of the Interiors Standards and may 
proceed. This authorization applies to only the project items sent to our office via email on May 11, 2021. This may not include 
all of the work approved by your 2018 COA. Any additional work will require a new review.  
 
Please note that this authorization meets only the requirements set forth in your easement. You will still need to complete any 
additional reviews required by your municipality. This is especially important as the COA sent to our office with this project 
appears to have expired in 2019.  
 
Good luck on your project!  
 
Drew Barnhart 
State Historic Preservation Office 
 
Wisconsin Historical Society 
816 State Street, Madison, WI 53706 
608-261-2457 
drew.barnhart@wisconsinhistory.org 
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